
14th September 2023
Dear Parents and Carers

Individual Photos
Next week is the start of individual photos. Please see the timetable below for more
details.

When all photos have been taken, a photo proof will be emailed to youwith
instructions on how to place an order and payment options.

If you have any photo queries please email:

fulbridge.photography@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk

Thank you

Miss Dobslaw

CreativeMedia Lead


